
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 

On September 19th and 20th, the Southwest Alabama Workforce Development Council (SAWDC) is presenting the 

2018 SAWDC Worlds of Opportunity Career Expo. Close to 10,000 8th grade students will attend this inspirational 

program. The students will be transported from their school to the Mobile Civic Center. At the Expo, they will 

spend two hours exploring many of the careers available in our region. 

This program is a great opportunity for your student to take the first steps in planning for their future. The 

counselors and teachers from your school will escort the students and make sure that the students have a truly 

educational experience. 

The career worlds that the students will visit are the Worlds of: Aviation and Aerospace, Computer & Information 

Technology, Construction, Energy, Engineering & Design, Healthcare, Hospitality & Tourism, Manufacturing, 

Public Service, Shipbuilding & Repair, and Safety. 

We are confident that this will be a rewarding and motivating experience for all our students. Please check the 

box below giving permission for your student to participate. If you do not want your student to participate, 

please complete the form below and return it to the school by September 17th. 

I give permission for my student to participate in the 2018 SAWDC Worlds of Opportunity Career Expo 

at the Mobile Civic Center. 

Student Name (Print):    
 

School:    
 

Parent Name (Print):    
 

Parent Signature:    
 

I DO NOT give permission for my student to participate in the 2018 SAWDC Worlds of Opportunity 

Career Expo at the Mobile Civic Center. 

Student Name (Print):    
 

School:    
 

Parent Name (Print):    
 

Parent Signature:    


